
 

 

After much consideration by the Officers with the Indiana League of Municipal Clerks and 

Treasurers and the approval of the executive committee we have unanimously decided to 

postpone the 2020 Annual Conference in Evansville, Indiana to June 6, 2021 – June 10, 2021.  

We are sorry for any inconveniences that this may have caused any of you.   

Please note that we are also in discussions on offering many opportunities for education through 

webinars, so that all of you can continue to receive credit for education.  We will send out 

information via the list serve as the webinars become available.  Thank and remember the Indiana 

League of Municipal Clerks and Treasurers Officers and Executive members continue to be 

committed to each and everyone of you through education and mentoring.  So please feel free to 

reach out to any of us for guidance or questions.      

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen McQueen, IAMC 

ILMCT President 

 

Jane Jordan, 

ILMCT Vice President 

 

Madalyn Sade-Bartle, 

ILMCT Secretary/Treasurer 

 

Carrie Mugford, 

ILMCT Immediate Past President    


